
Rollin  Potter, Sally Roden, David Skotko, and Ron Toll.  

 

The COD minutes of August 25 were approved as amended.  

 

Hattlestad  distributed a suggested faculty performance surv ey form and  asked the deans to 

provide feedback to him.  He also asked other college  deans to share their forms with the group.  

 

Esteban: (1) reminded the deans of deadlines for different projects; (2)  announced that IDC 

workshops on promotion and ten ure will be held  September 13 and 14; (3) asked deans to keep 

three - year programs in mind  when planning summer schedules; (4) stated that visitors from 

Mysore,  
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Hattlestad discussed ranks for the promotion of clinical faculty. 

 

Potter reported that the college recently hosted a luncheon for the Arkansas Symphony Board. 

 

Roden distributed lists of students on academic probation and suspension and discussed special 

workshops the students will be required to attend.  She asked the deans to talk to chairs about 

developing programs to help at-risk students.  The possibility of a general education 

baccalaureate degree was briefly discussed. 

 

Following a motion by Potter and second by Skotko, the meeting adjourned 

at 10:30. 
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COUNCIL OF DEANS
October 27, 2004

The Council of Deans met in regular session at 9:00 a.m., Wednesday, October 27, 2004, in the
Provost’s Conference Room.  Gabriel Esteban presided, and the following council members
were present: Sam Buchanan, Elaine McNiece, Rollin Potter, Ron Toll, and Sally Roden.  Neil
Hattlestad, Maurice Lee, David Skotko a



Education had been approved by ADHE; 4/ appointed Pat Cantrell to the Budget Advisory
Committee; 5/ announced that it is possible that UCA may receive some funding from the
Arkansas State Legislature; and 6/ distributed information from the College Bowl and CUR.

Mehl announced that the department chairs in the College of Liberal Arts had asked about the
possible changes for faculty in research tracks.

McNiece announced that items for the November meeting of the Graduate Council are due by
November 10, 2004.

Roden: 1/ announced that there were still some students who have not provided their health
records; and 2/ distt(Ro)Tj
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